
 
May 4, 2022 

 
The Honorable Scott Harris, Clerk of Court 
The Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20543 
 
Re: James Tyler, III v. Warden Darrel Vannoy, No. 21-1357 
 
Dear Mr. Harris, 
 
 The State of Louisiana’s response to the above-referenced petition for 

certiorari is due May 18, 2022.  As this is a capital case, and because of undersigned 

counsel’s workload, the State is requesting an additional thirty days beyond May 18 

to file our opposition to the petition for writ of certiorari.  I have contacted counsel 

for Mr. Tyler and they have no opposition to the thirty-day extension of time.   

 Thank you for your consideration of this request for an extension of time to 

respond. 

      Sincerely, 
      JAMES E. STEWART, SR. 
      CADDO PARISH DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
 
     BY: /s/ Suzanne M. Ellis 
      Suzanne M. Ellis 
      Assistant District Attorney 
 
cc:  William Sothern 
       Rachel Conner     


